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Sue Monette

From: Sam Mason <sammi1747@yahoo.com>
Sent: Wednesday, February 2, 2022 10:43 AM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Yard debris and glass mandatory fee

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

Woodside Ranch is rural with several trailer fulls of pine needles each year, Per lot. This service would be 
rediculous for us. Every other week ALL year round would be a waste (you don't take thru snow). This cant 
possibly meet any need we have, except line the pockets of others.  
 
If you want to offer this service, I'd ask that you make it voluntary. 
 
Please, No more mandates! 
Thank you! 
Patti Mason 
Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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